

Our Ref: KM/21/E0485

21 December 2021

Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association P.O. Box Yuen Long Post Office Yuen Long, N.T. Hong Kong

Dear Ms Rosa Tang

Thank You for Your Donation to Caritas Institute of Higher Education

We would like to thank you sincerely for your donation of HK\$70,000 to Caritas Institute of Higher Education (CIHE). Your donation is most helpful in supporting our Institute development, and has made possible the advancement on our journey towards Saint Francis University. An official receipt is enclosed for your retention.

You may be pleased to know that CIHE has been selected alongside local universities for the Research Matching Grant Scheme (Research MGS), in which the Government has earmarked \$3 billion as matching grants for research-related purposes, beginning 1 August 2019 for a period of three years to 31 July 2022. Your donation will be multiplied by the Government's research matching grant.

A major milestone that lies ahead on our journey towards Saint Francis University, after the construction of the new CIHE campus was completed, is the enhancement of our research and academic capability. We endeavour to expand our research capacity in the areas of technology, healthcare, social sciences, humanities, and business. Your donation comes in just the right time with the launch of the Research MGS.

With your gracious contribution, CIHE will strive to become a well-respected and internationally recognised institution, to nurture graduates who are not only professionally well-trained and academically well-educated, but who can also contribute to the social and moral well-being of society.

Thank you once again for your unfailing support in making CIHE a success!

Yours sincerely

Dr Kim Mak, PhD, BBS, JP

President

Encl - Receipt No. CIHE/G-14589, 14590

電話 Tel: 3653-6600

傳真 Fax: 3653-6798

網址 Website: www.cihe.edu.hk

電郵 Email: info@cihe.edu.hk